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GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY NOTICE -

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY

The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Wednesday 14th January 2015 at 09:30 hrs for a period of approximately two hours to enable certain essential works to be carried out on the Distribution System.

47, 58 and 68 Irish Town

Also from 11.00 hrs for a period of approximately two hours

23 Tuckey’s Lane

59, 61, 65, 69, 73, 76 and 78/80.

Telephone No.20075957

Website : www.gibelec.gi
Apologies for any inconvenience.
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